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AGree Congratulates Brooke Rollins on Nomination for Secretary of
Agriculture

Washington, DC -- Following the news that Brooke Rollins, president and CEO of the America
First Policy Institute, will lead the U.S. Department of Agriculture, Todd Barker, CEO of Meridian
Institute, which leads the AGree Initiative, released the following statement:

“We look forward to collaborating with Brooke Rollins as she leads the U.S. Department of
Agriculture into the future. We hope to work with Rollins and the Department to strengthen an
agriculture sector that prioritizes economic profitability and environmental resilience for farmers,
ranchers and communities.”

###

mailto:pmb@frontwoodstrategies.com

